Food Establishment Inspections

Food establishment inspections follow New Jersey law (Chapter 24, N.J.A.C. 8:24). Each
inspection generates a rating, with a satisfactory, conditional, or unsatisfactory result. If an
unsatisfactory rating is determined, the restaurant is closed (there were no unsatisfactory results
in 2008). When food establishments receive a “conditional” report, a re-inspection must occur.

In order to promote excellence in food handlers, the Bergen County Gold Star Program continued
in Lyndhurst. The 2014 Gold Star Recipients include the following establishments: A-1 Pizza, Café
Giuseppe, Chris Pizza, Dunkin Donuts, Francesca’s Pizza, Good Shepard Adult Day Care, Josie’s
Pizza, Michael’s Riverside, Michael’s Salumeria, Perkin’s, Ridge Road Bagel, Sony Cafeteria,
Subway on Polito, and Subway on Ridge.

Re-inspection Fees

As of January 1, 2009, if your food establishment receives a “conditional” rating on routine

inspection:

1. You will be required to pay a re-inspection fee of $200.

2. The re-inspection fee must be paid at the Registrar’s Office in the Health Department prior
to re-inspection.

3. The health inspector shall determine the time period allowed before re-inspection, with a
maximum time allowed of two (2) weeks.

4. If the re-inspection fee is not paid within two (2) weeks, a summons will be issued with a
fine of $500-$1,000.

All licenses expire on December 31
Checks should be payable to: Township of Lyndhurst
Lyndhurst Health Department
601 Riverside Avenue, Suite 1, Lyndhurst, NJ 07071



